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Brundall Home Hardware 

In 2020 we were a finalist in     

Retailer of the Year Business 

Awards.  

We are hoping that we might be 

considered again but we need your 

help. If you would like to support us 

you can cast your nomination        

on-line at the following address.  

Broadland and South Norfolk 

Business Awards – Broadland 

and South Norfolk 

(southnorfolkandbroadland.go

v.uk)  

You have until 12th December 

to cast your vote.  

 

Please vote for us.  

Your local friendly village store  

F I ND  U S  O N  FACE BOOK .   

L OCAL  D E L I VE RY  A VAI LABLE  

Huge savings across the 

store on a wide range of 

Christmas gift ideas and 

Christmas essentials.  

Look out for our             

promotions on batteries, 

torches, tools and      

cookware.  

https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/businessawards
https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/businessawards
https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/businessawards
https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/businessawards
https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/businessawards


Christmas Trees 

We now have our     
Christmas trees in stock, 
all supplied by our main 
plant supplier from just 

outside Diss.  

We offer both cut and 
potted trees from the 

Nordmann variety which 
means that you should 

have minimal or no     
needle drop during the 
festive season. (Keep 

watered and away from a 
source of heat).  

Our potted trees are   
either pot grown or field 
grown. The pot grown 

trees should be able to be 
planted out into the     

garden in the New Year. 
They offer exceptional 
value and versatility.  

We also stock a range of 
natural wreaths priced at 

just £12.99.  

 

 

 

 

Its beginning to look a lot like Christmas.  

Christmas Opening Hours 

Christmas Eve 8.30am to 1pm 

Christmas Day and Boxing Day — Closed  

Bank Holiday 27th — Closed 

28th and 29th December — 8.30am to 5pm 

30th December — Closed for Stocktaking 

New Year’s Eve—8.30am to 4pm 

2nd January 2023 —  Bank Holiday — Closed  

 

 

 

December 2022 

I’m sure that we are all 
looking forward to 
Christmas this year  
particularly as we are 
unlikely to be affected 

by Covid restrictions.  

At Brundall Home    
Hardware we have been 
working hard to ensure 
that we have all of your 
Christmas essentials, 
gift ideas and the odd     

luxury item.  

Our Christmas cards 
are always popular with 
a wide choice of titles 

all at sensible prices.  

We know that this has 
been another             
challenging year for all 
of us. We remain very 
grateful for all of the 
support we have        
received throughout the 

year.  

Andrew.  

 

Wishing all of our 

customers a very 

Happy Christmas 

and New Year.  

Thank you for your 

support, custom 

and friendship 

throughout 2022.  



We have refreshed our   

website to help you to find 

out all about Brundall Home 

Hardware, our products and 

services.  

There are some exciting new 

features. Whilst we do not 

sell products on-line you can 

use the search facility at the 

top of the page to search the 

11,000 products we have in 

store. This will give you the 

opportunity to reserve stock 

and then simply call into the 

shop to collect.  

Throughout the year we offer 

a series of promotions. The 

site has been updated so 

that you can now view these 

promotion brochures online. 

Simply select the brochure 

you wish to browse and a flip 

catalogue will open on your 

screen. From here you can 

order directly from our main 

supplier Home Hardware 

and arrange for your order to 

be dropped in store for    

collection. This gives you 

greater opportunity to     

purchase goods that we do 

not have the room to stock 

Whilst at the same time  

taking advantage of some 

great seasonal savings.  

If you wish to comment on 

our services you will find a 

link to leave us a Google 

review. Please do leave us a 

review as this helps us grow 

our customer base.  

 

to assist you. From the   

simple parcel tape through to 

postal boxes in various 

sizes. We also supply postal 

bags and Jiffy bags,         

envelopes, Sellotape,    

packing noodles and bubble 

wrap. Many of these items 

are not available at your 

local Post Offices.  

Fortunately we are only a 

short step away from a Post 

Have you discovered the 

extensive range of postal 

supplies we stock within our 

stationery department? 

At this time of year so many 

of us are thinking about 

sending a parcel to distant 

family and friends and it is 

not always easy to find the 

right packaging materials. At 

Brundall  Home Hardware 

we keep a range of products 

Office and we frequently 

assist customers who are 

preparing to post items.  

This is not just a seasonal 

requirement as today many 

of us are dispatching items 

through the postal system, 

items sold on Ebay, Vinted 

or other social media      

platforms.  

We are here to assist….. 

New Website 

 
 

Postal Supplies 

remaining viable and we are 

confident that our many loyal 

customers will continue to 

support us during the hours 

of 8.30am and 5pm Monday 

to Saturday.  

Please note that we will be 

closed on Friday 30th     

December. On this day the 

team and a few willing    

“volunteers” will be busy in 

the shop conducting our     

stocktake. This is not a     

particularly enjoyable task 

but we hope that by closing 

for one of the quietest days 

of the year that we will be 

able to get ourselves ready 

for the New Year in an    

organised way.  

We will be back open on 

New Year’s Eve. Please see 

our Christmas opening hours 

on the front page.  

Opening Hours and Stocktake.  

From the beginning of    

January we will be closing 

the shop at 5pm each day.  

This is not a decision we 

have taken lightly but in line 

with many other businesses 

and households we have 

had to find ways of reducing 

our costs.  

The current economic times 

make it essential that     

businesses find ways of     

Revised 

opening hours 

from January.  

8.30am to 5pm 

Monday to 

Saturday.  

Closed Bank 

Holidays.  

 

December 2022 Newsletter 



It has been three years since 

I was made a Deacon and 

over two years since I     

became a Priest in the 

Church of England. I have 

served my time of training as 

what is known as a Curate 

and I am hoping that during 

December the Bishop of 

Theford will finally sign off 

my period of Curacy. This 

will mean that I can continue 

my role as an Assistant 

Priest in the Stalham and 

Smallburgh group of 

churches. So this could be 

quite an exciting time. But 

the season of Advent itself is 

exciting as we prepare to 

celebrate the birth of Jesus 

and his resultant life and 

ministry amongst us. This 

Christmas I have the      

privilege of leading services 

during the Christmas period 

in churches throughout the 

Stalham and Smallburgh 

area. It will be quite busy but 

very rewarding welcoming 

congregations, visitors,  

families and friends to join in 

Christmas worship.  

Yes. Some of our churches 

are very cold at this time of 

year but we will be warmed 

by the special nature of this 

season.  

If you would like to know 

more about  the Christmas 

story why not join a church 

service in one of the 

churches in Brundall or the 

surrounding villages. Just 

search for your local church 

on-line and you will find all of 

the information you need.  

Andrew.  

If you live in Brundall,    

Postwick, Blofield, Blofield 

Heath, Strumpshaw or   

Lingwood we will be pleased 

to offer free deliveries on all 

orders above £20.00. If your 

home delivery order is less 

than £20.00 we will made a 

£5.00 charge to cover the 

cost of this service.  

 

We have always offered a 

free local home delivery   

service and we know that 

this has been invaluable to 

so many customers.  

In recent months we have all 

been impacted by rising fuel 

costs and we now need to 

make a slight adjustment to 

our delivery service.  

If you live outside of these 

villages we will need to add 

a £5.00 delivery charge to 

your order.  

We believe that the vast 

majority of our customers will 

continue to enjoy our free 

delivery service.  

A shopkeeper and church minister. 

Home Delivery Service 

tried to find something to suit 

all family members.  

We stock a wide range of 

products from Wrendale. A 

beautiful china mug in a 

presentation box  is just 

£12.50. Why not consider a 

Wax Lyrical Reed Diffuser 

for £11.00. Our Yankee   

Candle prices have been 

held for the past two years—

a large jar is only £23.99.        

We stock a wide range of 

jewellery, fancy soaps, 

plants, garden products and 

tools. Many of our tool 

ranges are at special      

seasonal prices.  

If you are still struggling to 

find a gift we both sell and 

accept National Garden Gift 

Cards.     

Seasonal Gifts 

This year we are very aware 

that many of us are thinking 

about finding real Christmas 

Gift bargains.  

We have tried to help by 

ensuring that we have a 

range of Christmas gift ideas 

in store all at affordable 

prices. As you would expect 

from Brundall Home      

Hardware our gifts are of a 

good quality but at          

reasonable prices. We have 

“National 

Garden Gift 

Cards make 

an ideal 

Christmas 

Present. 

Available in 

store”.  

 

December 2022 Newsletter 

“We are 

pleased to 

continue to 

offer a home 

delivery 

service. A 

small charge 

may apply”. 


